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PUBLIC NOTICE  
  

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE AGREEMENT FOR THE 

AVOIDANCE OF DOUBLE TAXATION (DTA), PROTOCAL AMENDING 

THE DTA, AND AGREEMENT ON THE PROMOTION AND 

PROTECTION OF INVESTMENTS BETWEEN THE GOVERNMENT OF 

THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA AND THE GOVERNMENT OF THE 

REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS  
 
The National Treasury and Planning on behalf of the Government of Kenya has 

concluded an Agreement for the Avoidance of Double Taxation with respect to taxes 

on income (DTA) and a Protocol amending the DTA, and an Agreement on the 

Promotion and Protection of Investments with the Government of Mauritius. 

The Statutory Instruments Act requires that all legal instruments be subjected to 

public participation before they are published. In this regard, the above mentioned 

Agreements and the Protocol have been hosted on the National Treasury and 

Planning Website for comments to facilitate finalization.   

The comments should be forwarded in writing to the undersigned or through the 

email [agreements@treasury.go.ke] by 18th May, 2020.  
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